
TO: All Tribal Leaders, Pacific Region

This is to advise you that the Pacific Region will be concluding, a State wide budget meeting on
February 11, 2014, hosted by the Graton Rancheria. The meeting will be at the Graton Resort &
Casino, 2800 Golf Course Drive, Rohnert Park, California, This meeting is being held as a follow up
to local meetings that have been held by the Agency offices during December 2013 and January
2014. Discussion and finalization of the FY 2016 Pacific Region budget request will be completed
during this meeting. Please plan on attending this important meeting and bring your suggestions and
priorities to the meeting for further discussion. We are required to have our submission completed
and to Washington, D.C,, no later than February 21, 2014, so finalization of our Regional budget
priorities will be required during this meeting,

If you have any questions or additional information is needed, please feel free to contact my
office at (916) 978-6000 or your local Agency Superintendent.

Sincerely,

Amy L. Dutschke
Regional Director

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
Pacific Regional Office

2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, California 95825
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